From: |

Sent: 21 June 2011 17:15
To: TA Comm A

cc. NN

Subject: RE: Ipilimumab for previously treated unresectable malignant
melanoma

Dear [

Please take this email as confirmation that the Royal College of Physicians has had sight of and would
like to endorse the statement submitted by the British Association of Dermatologists. | would be
grateful if you could confirm receipt.

Best wishes



